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The Managing Director

M/s Feurmann Schweitzer Systemteck LLP
# Unit No. 19 & 20. Gr. Floor,

Atlanta Estt, Hanuman Tekdi Rd,

Near Virwani Indl. Estate,

Goregaon East

Mumbai - 400 063

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. There were two incidents took place in recent past where the Smoke detectors performed their
functions satisfactorily and the Institute was able to mitigate the fire in early stages.

2. On behalf of Institute 1 would like to convey our appreciation to the excellent job carried out
by your Service Engineers. The efforts, dedication and hard work put up by your team are highly
commendable.
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(Bharat Bhushan Joshi)
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